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Senator Elaine recently toured the Hicksville Long Island Rail Road train station for updates

on the ongoing station construction.

“As Chairman of the Senate Infrastructure and Capital Investment Committee, and a LIRR

commuter for many years, I understand the importance of a safe and seamless

transportation system,” Senator Elaine Phillips said. “I was very pleased to view progress of

the major structure upgrades and modernization of the main line station.”
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